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Chapel Hour to Hold Welcome Service 
 

BLOOMINGTON, Ill. – Illinois Wesleyan University will present its first weekly chapel hour of 

the semester on Wednesday, August 26, at 11 a.m. in the Evelyn Chapel (1301 N. Park St., 

Bloomington).  

 The service is open to the public. 

 This week, University Chaplain Hope Luckie will welcome students back to campus. The 

student leaders of the registered religious organizations on campus will share information about 

their groups, including their mission statements and weekly meeting times. 

 For additional information, contact the Chaplain’s office at (309) 556-3005. 
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